Community Volunteer Application 2023

Application Form for Town Commissions, Boards and Committees

Please submit your application by using this form or email to dwardwell@richmondvt.gov or by placing a hard copy in the drop box outside the Town Office by April 12, 2023. Water & Sewer Commission applications are due June 1, 2023. Development Review Board (DRB) applications are due by May 10, 2023.

If you are applying for a new Term, then please introduce yourself to the Selectboard by providing a short cover letter detailing your background, training, and experience with the board/commission/committee you are applying for and/or resume. Please upload a .pdf or .doc file	
YesNo	********
Are you a Richmond Resident? *	*******
YesNo	
Review the scheduled meeting day/time of the Commission, Board, or Committee along with the length of the term of the position (https://www.richmondvt.gov/boards-meetings/vacancies-committees-commissions). Will you be able to serve for the term of the position?	********
If you serve on another Commission/Board/Committee, please indicate which one(s). None / will send letter of interest through email	
How many YEARS have you served on this Committee? *	*******
Name of Commission/Board/Committee * Volunteer's Green and Brown's Court Project Committee	
Phone Number * 802-373-3488	
Last Name * Andrews	
First Name * Megan	
Email * stevenmeg@gmavt.net	

This form was created inside of Town of Richmond VT.



Committee Interest

1 message

Megan Andrews <stevemmeg@gmavt.net>
To: dwardwell@richmondvt.gov

Mon, Aug 28, 2023 at 5:39 PM

Duncan,

I completed the form online and here is my letter of consideration requesting appointment to the new Volunteer's Green and Brown's Court Project Committee. As far as I am aware, I am one of only two daycare providers in the Town of Richmond. Living in this community and providing childcare to residents for over 15 years.

While attending ARPA committee meetings, it was apparent more voices need to be heard with planning for Richmond's parks. I speak to parents on a daily basis and they are communicating to me what they want to see. Grandparents of the families I serve also want more opportunities to exercise within our community. Accessibility should be a priority for any project Richmond undertakes.

I also have 15 year old son and his friends that feel left out of many activities at the parks. Our community should welcome everyone.

Thank you, Megan Andrews 802-373-3488